" COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C 3

Reference Fbd, 26th October, 1954

Dear sSir,
"ELNA II"

With reference to the letter addressed
to you on the 22nd October regarding the
classification of this ship it is concluded
that the Society's Load Line certificate las
been withdrawn, but I shall be glad if you will
confirm this,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary,

The Secretary,
HEW YORK,
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